
TURF CLUB ESTATES UPDATE 

Community Partnership Wrap-up: 

- 795 Residences
- Virtual comunity meeting on 8/25/2022
- Community cleanup & block party on 10/22/2022
- 88% Decrease in code violations

Special thanks to Leadership Arlington, 
Good Shepherd United Methodist Church, 

Arlington Clergy (ACAPP), CAPO and 
everyone that participated in the 

Turf Club community cleanup! 

Special appreciation to 

everyone that participated 

in this rewarding 

neighborhood experience! 
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75 
Volunteers 

10 
Residential 

properties provided 
assistance 

25 
Tools Checked 
out from the 
Tool Trailer 

15,000 
Total pounds of 
debris removed 

at cleanup 
event 

"This is an excellent program 
something for the people and giving back 

to the people," said Cindy Solis, a

resident on Polo Club Drive. "We 
appreciate it so much." 

Block party success! 
- 40 free books given away by Community Advocating
for Prosperity and Opportunity (CAPO)

- 30 auto trash bags, brochures, grease lids,
waterproof cell phone pouches, first aid kits, pens
and about 45 sets of work gloves provided for the
community by Environmental Services.

Learn more about 

Neighborhood Enhancement 

Team initiatives here: 

https ://arl i ngtontx.gov/net 
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